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CCEE Closing Out Leading Forward Addendum to Request for Proposals for the Development & 
Delivery of Resources and Services to Support Professional Learning for LEAs 

On February 18, 2021, the California Collaborative for Educational Excellence (“CCEE”), in 
conjunction with its Administrative Agent, the Marin County Office of Education (“MCOE”), 
issued an Addendum (the “Leading Forward Addendum”) to update its Request for Proposals for 
Development & Delivery of Resources and Services to Support Professional Learning for Local 
Educational Agencies (the “Professional Learning RFP”).  Notice is hereby provided to 
Respondents and potential Respondents that the Leading Forward Addendum will be closed out 
and a new Addendum will be issued to correspond with recent legislation requiring the CCEE to 
contract with education partners for specific professional learning needs. 

The last day to submit Proposals pursuant to the Leading Forward Addendum to the Professional 
Learning RFP will be December 10, 2021. 

The new Addendum, which will be issued in early December 2021 with an updated submission 
timeline, will be tailored to the new initiatives for the 2021-2022 fiscal year, including, but not 
limited to, initiatives focused on providing tools for educators, leaders, and school community 
stakeholders to accelerate learning for students, while advancing equity for vulnerable students 
groups and ensuring that the whole child is addressed. 

Respondents who have previously submitted a Proposal for the Leading Forward Addendum are 
invited to supplement or substitute their previous Proposal in accordance with the updated 
Addendum to the Professional Learning RFP when it is issued.   


